


The proposed ROPA has been deemed complete and is now being circulated for formal comments. 
Please review and provide comments no later than Friday, June 23. 
 
Matthew Colley, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Planner 
Planning, Development and Legislative Services 
Regional Municipality of Waterloo 
T: 519-575-4757 ext. 3210 
C : 519-577-6241 
F: 519-575-4449 
Mcolley@regionofwaterloo.ca 

 
 
  











Regional Clerk <RegionalClerk@regionofwaterloo.ca> 
Subject: Notice of Public Meeting - Site Specific Regional Official Plan Amendment Application - 63 
Benjamin St (Township of Wilmot) 

 
CAUTION -- EXTERNAL E-MAIL - Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender. 
Hello, 
 
Please find attached Notice of Public Meeting for the above-stated application scheduled for August 15, 
2023. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Matthew Colley, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Planner 
Planning, Development and Legislative Services 
Regional Municipality of Waterloo 
T: 519-575-4757 ext. 3210 
C : 519-577-6241 
F: 519-575-4449 
Mcolley@regionofwaterloo.ca 

 
  




















